
The Society of Physics Students (SPS) Advisor and Assistant Professor of Physics at 
Marshall University, Dr. Sean P. McBride was happy and excited to participate in 
Marshall University approved face-to-face recruiting events over the summer. At said 
events he recruited for the Physics Department, which also contains the Marshall 
University Chapter of the Society of Physics Students. There were four main recruiting 
events attended, with the largest one being Rec Fest August 21, 2021! The other 
three events were held in the Don Morris Room and lobby of the Memorial Student 
Center on July 15th and 16th, and August 5th. Dr. McBride showed some cool physics 
demos and also showcased many of the awards and distinctions that the SPS Chapter 
here on campus has received over recent years.

https://www.marshall.edu/physics/society-physics-students/
https://www.herald-dispatch.com/multimedia/photos-marshall-university-conducts-recfest/collection_62274bb0-8535-5a80-bee7-a04f0e6ac98e.html?fbclid=IwAR023wpxkH6Fd8m4nF1UUaX4DaaabPK4tJMx3owY8Km-ZA4SYEn9c80GecE#1
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